

## **PORT CIRCULAR 7 OF 2020**

To:

All Ship Agents

From:

Manuel Tirado, CEO and Captain of the Port

Date:

26 March 2020

Re:

**Crew Changes** 

## Dear all

Due to the ongoing situation of COVID-19 in Gibraltar and the rest of the world, the Gibraltar Port Authority, in consultation with all other relevant Authorities, have concluded that all crew changes will not be permitted until further notice in light of uncertainty with regards to flights in and out of Gibraltar.

The Gibraltar Port Authority and HM Government of Gibraltar will be reviewing the situation on a daily basis and will update Agents as and when required.

MANUEL TIRADO

CEO AND CAPTAIN OF THE PORT

